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TREASURER’S REPORT 

Below is the audited financial report for the calendar year 2016 (January 1 – December 31). 

Annual Treasury Report 2016 
Starting Balance  $97,670.89 

All income 

   

Membership and/or meeting 

registration fees, training fees 

 

$53,858.77 

 

   

Total Income  $53,858.77 

Expenses 
2016 WV GIS Conference $30,767.63  

WV GIS Tech Center Prep 

Fees – Workshops & Courses 

$11,165.00  

Jamison Conley –         

ArcGIS Python Instructor Fee 

$2,100.00  

WVU Catering –    

Workshops & Courses 

$1,533.75  

PayPal Expenses $1,491.17  

Rockstar Designs –    

WVAGP Website Redesign 

$1,000.00  

Alan Jennings – WVAGP 

Bylaws Consulting Fee 

$733.75  

EPAN Sponsorship $500.00  

H&R Block – Tax Prep Fee $350.00  

Constant Contact Renewal $336.00  

USPS – PO Box Renewal & 

Certified Mail 

$169.15  

Treasurer Purchases – Filing 

Cabinet, Rollers & Dividers 

$131.58  

WVSOS – Annual Report Fee $25.00  

   

Total Expenses  $50.303.03 

   

Summation   

Deposits  $53,858.77 

Expenses  $50,303.03 

Net Balance as of 12/31/2015  $101,226.63 

 

Treasurer’s Report Audited in spring 2017 and found correct 

 



 
 

Year Income Expense 

Annual 
Net 

Balance 
Running 
Balance Comments 

2006 0 0 0 0   

2007 4,693 227 4,466 4,466 WVAGP formed March 2007 

2008 59,826 20,434 39,392 43,857 Received $20K FGDC grant 

2009 7,360 3,428 3,932 47,790   

2010 39,998 22,856 17,142 64,931   

2011 53,606 54,662 -1,056 63,875   

2012 64,736 44,895 19,841 83,715   

2013 61,522 66,584 -5,063 78,653   

2014 72,988 62,321 10,667 89,320   

2015 33,590 25,240 8,350 97,671   

2016 53,859 50,303 3,556 101,227   

total  $ 452,178   $ 350,949     $  101,229    

 

Other News 

• WVAGP filed federal tax documents and it has been sent to the IRS for review. 

Jennings Starcher, GISP 

WVAGP Treasurer  
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COMMITTEE REPORTS 

July 2016-June2017 

Election Committee 

The committee has worked hard preparing for the 2017 WVAGP Board of Directors election. 

We have 12 qualified candidates for the five seats that are available. There are two candidates 

representing the state constituency, two representing the education and research constituency, 

five candidates representing the regional/local government constituency and three candidates 

representing the private sector constituency. Ballots and nominee profiles were sent to the 

membership on May 1, 2017. During the month of May, the 12 nominees will be profiled on the 

WVAGP Facebook page and also in the upcoming WVAGP Newsletter. Election of the new 

Board of Directors members will be at the annual membership meeting June 1, 2017. The five 

candidates elected will begin their term on July 1, 2017 and end their term on June 30, 2019. 

Members of the committee include Jennings Starcher (Chair), Ben Everette, Nate Davis, Matt 

Mullenax and Craig Neidig. 

Jennings Starcher, GISP 

WVAGP Election Committee, Chair  



Training Committee Report (2016-17) 

The Training Committee has been busy working on ways to both identify and 

implement the best training opportunities for our fellow members.  Since the last 

2016 WVAGP Conference there have been the following training opportunities: 

    
   2016-17 WVAGP Sponsored Training  

  Instructor-Led Workshop Training Dates Location Training By Students 

GIS Foundations I, II, III January 2017 Morgantown WVU Tech Center  

GIS Foundations I, II, III May 2017 Morgantown WVU Tech Center  

 

   Upcoming Trainings 

  Instructor-Led Workshop Training Dates Location Training By Students 

ArcGIS JavaScript July 2017 Morgantown WVU Tech Center TBD 

ArcGIS Python August 2017 Morgantown WVU Tech Center TBD 

 

  Trainings in Development 

  Instructor-Led Workshop Training Dates Location Training By Students 

ArcGIS Collector TBD TBD WVAGP TBD 

ArcGIS Python TBD TBD WVAGP TBD 

ArcGIS Pro TBD TBD WVAGP TBD 

 

The Training Committee is currently exploring options to cover more of the state 

with the training.  If you would be interested in being a GIS instructor or have a 

GIS training facility, please contact me so we can work out the details.  Other 

possibly alternatives include hosting webinars and holding seminars in which 

computer facilities would not be necessary. Lastly, I would like to thank the 

members serving on the Committee this year.  Special thanks to the WV GIS 

Technical Center for assistance in creating and compiling the online training survey 

and publishing the results. 

Thank you to all the Committee Members: 

Committee Members:  Kevin Kuhn, Kurt Donaldson, Marvin Davis, JJ Taylor, Jessica 

Brewer, Pam Hoskins, Randy Campbell, Frank Lafone, Harold Yancey, Adam Cottrell 

Jacob Darrah, Chair 

WVAGP Training Committee 

 



Communications Committee 

Members  

Chris Chrzanowski- Chair 
Harold Yancey 
Jennings Starcher 
Jessica Brewer 
Jessica Gormont 
Jessica Perkins 
John Bocan 
Colleen Lemasters 
Michael Duminiak 
Sam Moffat 
 

In order to communicate with our members, we utilized the WVAGP website, our e-mail list servers and 

online polls.  This year we continued to update the website and published a Newsletter in the spring of 

2017. The committee supported WVAGP training and meeting events by setting up the online 

registrations and making presentations on the Web accessible via SlideShare/WVGISTC/ WVAGP servers. 

The Committee also created and published online surveys for the 2014 Conference, training priorities, 

workshop topics, and feedback from the membership. In the future WVAGP will explore communicating 

with its membership by using Webinars, podcasts, and videos. 

 In April 2017, the committee set up a booth at the GIS Day at the state capitol to help raise awareness 

of our group and attract new members. The committee also purchased a banner with the WVAGP logo 

for use at future events. 

 

• Newsletter (http://www.wvagp.org/newsletters.asp) • WVAGP Listerves: - Member ListServe 

(WVAGP@LISTSERV.WVU.EDU) - WV Cadastral (WVCADASTRAL@LISTSERV.WVU.EDU) - WV Addressing 

(WVADDRESSING@LISTSERV.WVU.EDU) • WVAGP website (www.wvagp.org) - News, meeting 

information, registrations, resources, etc. • Newsletter (http://www.wvagp.org/newsletters.asp) 

• WVAGP Listerves: - Member ListServe (WVAGP@LISTSERV.WVU.EDU) 

- WV Cadastral (WVCADASTRAL@LISTSERV.WVU.EDU) 

- WV Addressing (WVADDRESSING@LISTSERV.WVU.EDU) 

• WVAGP website (www.wvagp.org) - News, meeting information, registrations, resources, etc. 

 


